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BODY FOUND 

IN  

SOUTH FORK MIDDLE 

RIVER WATERWAY 
 

 

On September 13
th

, at approximately 10:45 A.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received a call regarding a male who was drifting face down in the 
South Fork Middle River waterway, near the 2300 block of Northeast 26

th
 Street 

in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Officers from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Marine Unit responded to 
the scene, located the male and pulled him out of the water.   
 

The deceased male has been identified as Timothy Odell Smith, B/M, 4/18/76. 
 

Detectives do not suspect foul play played a role in this death. 
 

Anyone who has information regarding this incident should contact Detective 
Jack DiCristofalo at 954-828-6096 or the Broward County Crime Stoppers at 
954-493-8477 (TIPS). 
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